Dear IB Physics Parents and Community:

	This is your cordial invitation to the 28th annual Tualatin Physics research symposia.  They will be held at 6:00 on the evening of Wednesday, January 23rd and Thursday January 24th in the lecture hall of Tualatin High School.  Talk to your own budding scientist to see in which symposium they are presenting.
	The purpose of the symposia is for my students to defend their semester research projects before the public (you).  Their projects constitute one of their final examinations for the semester of IB Physics, and for the IB students, this is their Internal Assessment work.
	These Symposia feature research on Soccer, Refraction, Stokes Equation, Sound, Viscosity, Differential Equation Modeling, Combustion, Density, Air Friction, Electric Fields, Surface Tension, Gauss Cannons, Elasticity, Trebuchet Design, and Pendulums
	Hope to see you there!!!

Sincerely,



Chris Murray
Physics 
Tualatin High School 
